
 
 
 
15 July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have recently signed up to the online payment system 
SchoolMoney. This means that all school meals will be booked and paid for online in advance from the 
start of the new school year. 
 
This new payment system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent. Not only will you be able 
to pay for school meals from the comfort of your own home but you will also be able to access your 
account at any time to see if there are any outstanding amounts.  
 
SchoolMoney will enable us to experience a more streamlined, cost-effective and efficient payment 
system in a secure and safe environment. 
 
You won’t need to sign up to this system as this is done automatically through the school and as long as 
you have provided us with up to date contact details we will send you a password within the next few 
weeks. This password will give you access to your SchoolMoney account where you can book and pay 
for all school meals. 
 
We will be in touch with you in the next few weeks to let you know more details on how to book and pay 
via the school money website or via the app. 
 
Please note Free School Meals must also be booked in advance. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in the early stages of rolling this system out to you.  In this current 
climate this new system will not only be more convenient for parents but will also help us to adhere to 
Government and EA social distancing guidelines regarding schools.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs U Farrell 
Principal  
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